
August 7, 2017 

SENT VIA EMAIL 
Prince Knight  
Environmental & Compliance Manager 
Tradebe Environmental Services, LLC 
Prince.Knight@tradebe.com  

Dear Mr. Knight, 

On July 3, 2017, the New York State Department of Environmental Conservation (“the 
Department”) received Tradebe Environmental Services’, LLC (“Tradebe”) response to 
Department comments.  These responses are considered acceptable. 

Norlite may proceed with the interim study as requested in the March 29, 2017 letter.  The 
study, as outlined in the letter, will use 50% hydrogen peroxide and will be conducted for 
a period of 30 days.  At the end of the study period, Norlite will return to normal wastewater 
treatment plant operation using sodium hypochlorite.  Norlite will submit a final report with 
the results of the study.  This report will be submitted 30 days after the conclusion of the 
study.   

After reviewing prior submissions, it was noted that Norlite has not yet submitted a Water 
Treatment Chemical (“WTC”) Notification Form for hydrogen peroxide.  Prior to 
commencing the interim study, please submit a WTC form to the Department for review 
and authorization to proceed.  

Should you have any questions regarding this letter, contact me at (518) 402-8278. 

Sincerely, 

Carrie Smith, P.E. 
Assistant Engineer (Environmental) 
Division of Water  

Cc: James Malcolm, DEC 
Kate Kornak, DEC 
Dave Maguffin, Tradebe 
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